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The 2022-23 School Year has arrived. Our MES Team 

has put in a lot of work to prepare for this year.  

The Ga-Ga Ball Pits are ready to go. They just need 

some kids to fill them. The soccer nets are out and 

the field looks great!  We have more projects in the 

works and we will keep you posted with more details. 

As of right now (fingers crossed), there are no COVID 

restrictions. However, it is a good idea to continue to 

use hand sanitizing and/or washing to limit the 

spread of germs.   

 

Teachers: 

• Mrs. Sherry Johnston  

• Mrs. Erica Scott 

• Mrs. Julie Glaspy 

• Mrs. Heather Kilbride 

• Mrs. Staci Howse 

• Mrs. Kelsey Cole 

• Mr. Scott Cousins 

 

Educational Assistants:  

• Mrs. Shirlu Kelly  

• Miss Lacey Morecraft 

• Mrs. Elizabeth Plourde 

 

Mrs. Bethany Cleal is back as the Administrative 

Assistant at McAdam Elementary.  Mrs. Cindy 

Christie and Mr. Denne Soucy make up our Custodial 

Staff.  Steven McArthur continues at McAdam 

Elementary School as our Bus Driver.  We have a 

great team to make you and your child/children feel 

welcome and happy. 

 
Reminders 

~ Students need to bring their water bottle to school each day 
~ Remind students to use coughing and sneezing etiquette 
~ Student fees are $45 and are due by the end of September 
~ Return all forms that were sent home ASAP 
~ If your child has a medical concern that we need to be aware 
of please contact us 

 

Communication 
We have several different and easy ways to 

communicate messages and information to parents.  

Our school website has a variety of information and 

links to a variety of topics.  Our Facebook page is 

also a great way to communicate reminders and 

upcoming events.  We also have an Instagram 

account where we post pictures of activities that 

happen at MES. 

 

School Cash Online 
We encourage you to pay for items that come up 

(milk, school clothing, school supplies fee, etc) 

using School Cash Online.  This system is easy for 

parents to use and it saves you from having to send 

money in with your child.  The website to register is: 

  

https://anglophonewest.schoolcashonline.com 

 

You can also find a link attached to our school 

website. 

 

PSSC/H & S  
We have a great core of committee members for the 

Parent School Support Committee (PSSC) and Home 

& School Committee.  However, we are always 

looking for new people.  Contact the school if you are 

interested or have questions about the committees.     

The PSSC works closely with the school to help 

improve all aspects.  The Home and School 

committee is a group that helps fundraise to assist the 

school in paying for different school activities.   

 

Visitors/Parents 
With COVID restrictions being lifted, we can have 

visitors/parents enter the school.  We remind you to 

sign in at the office and we recommend that you 

sanitize upon entering.  If you need to speak to your 

child’s teacher we ask that you make an 

appointment as their days are full and they can’t 

leave the others kids unattended.  Also, please call to 

advise the school if your child is absent or running late 

on a particular day.  

  
 

If you drive your children to school, please do 

not pull into the parking lot to drop them off. 

Please park in the parking lot across the street. 

This is a very congested area and poses a safety 

concern to others when you do not follow 

protocol. There is a crosswalk guard on duty to 

assist students crossing the road. 

If your child rides the bus, and is a K-2 student, 

parents/guardians are reminded that they MUST meet 

the bus at their afternoon bus stop. As well, if your K-2 

child rides the bus in the morning please wait with 

them to ensure the bus arrives to pick them up.  

Unfortunately, the bus does breakdown at times and 

there are unforeseen situations. 

 

MONTH: SEPTEMBER 2022 

https://anglophonewest.schoolcashonline.com/
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ATTENTION: PARENTS & GUARDIANS 

REMEMBER TO COMPLETE, SIGN AND RETURN 

YOUR FORM PACKS BACK TO SCHOOL! 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS OCTOBER: 

Oct 9-15 Fire Prevention Week “Fire Won’t Wait.  Plan 

Your Escape” 

Oct 10 Thanksgiving Holiday 

Oct 11-14 Registration for Kindergarten Students for                

the 2023-2024 School Year. 

 

 

 

 

 

MONTH: SEPTEMBER 2022 

IMPORTANT! 

Cost is $.50 for each milk purchased for recess and/or lunch.  

SCHOOL CASH ONLINE is the preferred method of payment.  

Milk money being sent in will be collected every THURSDAY MORNING. 

 

Welcome Back! 


